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Hospital Workers reach Tentative Deal 

 

Yukon’s Hospital Workers & the Yukon Hospital Corporation resumed talks today in 

Whitehorse. The renewed negotiations followed the breakdown of discussions and a strong 

strike vote by the membership.  

“The tentative deal achieved today came about through cooperation and mutual respect”, says 

YEU President Steve Geick. “Our members provided their bargaining team with an unwavering 

mandate and the team worked hard to make sure a fair deal was reached.”  

Jack Bourassa, PSAC Regional Executive Vice President, North adds “I’m pleased to see a quick 

result. These workers care deeply about their work and are committed to serving Yukoners with 

professionalism.  Kudos to the bargaining team; they represented their colleagues very well.” 

No details will be released until the completion of the ratification process. 
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